
 
Northrup Elementary School is pleased to present: 

English​ classes for Parents 

 

Beginning February 5, 2019 

Every Tuesday & Thursday 

From 8:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

 

Due to our hard work and collaboration with the East Los Angeles College, 

they will continue to offer English classes at our school. 

Please sign up with our school community coordinators. 

Maria Venhuda  (626) 943-6620 Northrup School 

Thank you! 

** Please bring a picture Identification** 
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